


I have lived in the area since 1984, what used to be a tip for the local area now has become a tip 
for the whole of Sydney.  

For years we have to put up with bad odours depending on the weather conditions. 

Is about time the NSW government stop treating us like second class citizens, western Sydney is 
not a dumping ground for NSW problems, our kids deserve better. 


